




Dear
Dear Parents

Years 2 pupils have been given the opportunity to take part in a Multi Skills Festival on Tuesday 16th October.  This is being held at Chantry Middle School, Morpeth, we will be leaving school by coach after lunch and returning in time for normal pick up time.  Please complete the reply slip below and return it to school by Friday 12th October (next week)
All pupils will need to wear their school PE kit, sweatshirt / hoodie and sandshoes for this activity and a none breakable water bottle.   

Yours faithfully,
K Stephenson
Senior Teacher


REPLY SLIP



MULTI SKILLS 


    
16.10.2018
Name:………………………………………………………….…(*)  I give permission  (*)
(*) I don’t give permission (*) for my child to take part in the Multi Skills activity on

Tuesday 16th October  @ Chantry Middle School,  Morpeth

Emergency Contact for this day will be….(Name)………………………………………….

Telephone number(s):…………………………………………………………………………

Does your child have any medical condition or allergies that we need to be aware of for this

activity. 
YES
 
/ 
NO

If Yes please state:…………………………….……………………………………………

(Please delete the above as appropriate)

PLEASE PRINT YOUR NAME:…………………………………………………………….

SIGNED:………………………………………………………….……..DATED:………
AUTUMN04

